Dear Parents/Guardians,

Welcome to February 2018 and the second term of the school year.

Please remind your child to come to school prepared to work. Thank you for ensuring that
your child has proper indoor footwear and extra hats, mittens, etc. Our class is still running low
on facial tissues and paper towels, so if you haven't sent any in, this is a good time to do so.

I will continue to use REMIND for class communication, so please feel free to contact me
through this app. I will try to return messages as quickly as possible.

The following are important dates for the month of February, as well as a heads up for a few
dates in March.

February 9*" — Hot Dog Lunch (for those that ordered)
February 12t — Leader of the Pack Assembly 9:30
February 13" — Hot Lunches and Milk for March available on Cast
February 14t — Valentine’s Day (if your child makes out Valestjae
please be sure they include everyone in the class.)
February 15*" - REPORT CARDS COME HOME

MOVIE NIGHT IN THE GYM AND BASKET DR
February 16" — Pink, Red & White Day & OLYMPIC DAY
February 19t — Family Day Holiday (No School)
February 23" — Pizza Lunch (for those that ordered)
February 26 — Book Reports are due
March 6 — Social Studies Projects Due
March 12t — 16t — MARCH BREAK
March 30" — Good Friday

Students will be completing the Math unit on Data Management. They will be learning how to
collect, organize and graph data. In Social Studies they will be focusing on the history of
Canada. Students will be working individually or in groups of 2 to 3 to research a Native group.
These projects will be presented to the class during the week of March 6™ to 9™, We will
begin studying the Body Systems in Science.

Sincerely,

Mrs. L. Golding



